

555 Liberty St SE Room 305 Salem OR, 97301

2-11-2020

Patricia Farrell
Parks and Natural Resources Planning Manager
Salem Public Works Department
555 Liberty St SE, Suite 325
Salem, Oregon 97301

Dear Ms. Farrell,

Thank you for your presentation of Battle Creek Park's Master Plan to SWAN Neighborhood Association on January 7, 2020. We appreciated your information and our discussion of the many aspects planned for the park.

It appears to us that there are a significant number of options within the park for the general public. The variety of designs provide different activities, drawing many park goers with differing interests. We like the many trails and were particularly pleased with the outdoor classroom. Placement of the 18 hole disc course at the East and South boundaries seemed appropriate and safer for all park users.

SWAN supports the Battle Creek Park Master Plan as presented and described to us.

Sincerely,

Jeanine Stice, Chair

SWAN Neighborhood Association